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Dear AASHE STARS Steering Committee: 

I am writing on behalf of Claremont McKenna College to confirm the accuracy of all 

information provided to our Sustainability, Tracking, Assessment & Rating System (STARS) 

report submission. The data presented in this report is a comprehensive summary of our 

ongoing commitment to sustainability. 

 

By submission of this report, we hope to capture the initiatives we have taken at Claremont 

McKenna to advance sustainability and environmental awareness across the campus. 

 

We plan to use this report as a baseline of our institutional performance and a way to improve 

and create a strong culture of sustainability in our students, faculty, staff, and academic 

leadership team. 

 

Many thanks in advance for your support of our efforts. 

 

Very truly yours, 

  
Hiram E. Chodosh 
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